
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
9 July 2021 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Yorkshire Day – Friday 16th July 2021 
 
On Friday 16th July we will be celebrating Yorkshire Day in school.  
The children will take part in activities and learn about Yorkshire and 
regional traditions.  We would like all of our children to come to 
school in blue, yellow and white clothes on the day, the colours of the 
Yorkshire flag.  
 
Many thanks for your support and co-operation. 
 
Kind regards. 
 

 
 

Mrs E Idle 
Teacher 
 


